								July 15, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., July 15, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and councilmembers Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Mike Stallbaumer, Jim Mitchell, Ray Shinn and Steve Bennett were present.  Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Luke Sunderland, Fire Chief Brett Ohlsen, and Jim Reitz and reporter Matt Diehl.

Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the July 1, 2020 regular council meeting.  All six voted aye.

In public comments, Fire Chief Brett Ohlsen presented costs for the fire trucks needed for the fire department.  

Ray Shinn moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to give the authority to Chief Ohlsen to purchase Tanker 2 in the amount of $50408.98.  All six voted aye.

Ray Shinn moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to approve publishing the 2021 Budget hearing to be held at 7:30 p.m. at the August 5, 2020 council meeting at a max mill levy of 34.414.  All six voted aye.

Spanky’s request a sidewalk closure on July 25 from 3:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. for the purpose of holding a beer garden during Cruise Night.  Jim Mitchell moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded a motion to approve the closure.  All six voted aye.

At 8:10 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.
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